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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Tuesday 21 September 2021

Dear Parents

Our local area - Winchmore Hill

Year 1 have planned an exciting visit around our local area as part of our learning quest topic on our local
area. The purpose of the visit will be to have a look around the local area of Winchmore Hill and visit the

local Sainsburys.

Ladybird Class and Butterfly class will be visiting the local area of Winchmore Hill on Monday 4th October
2021.

Grasshopper Class and Dragonfly class will be visiting the local area of Winchmore Hill on Wednesday 6th
October 2021.

This is a free trip. No additional spending money is permitted. Your child should wear school uniform and
ensure they have a warm coat and appropriate footwear.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the day.
Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

Many thanks for your continued support.
Yours sincerely

Year 1 Teachers



